
   
 

 

We visited Castle 
Howard 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

As of today, 90% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £71.50 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Autumn 2 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Autumn 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay.  Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 

 
  Welburn Hall Fashion Show  

Our thanks go out to everyone involved in last week’s fashion show; with over 100 attendees, it really was 
a fantastic evening. Both staff and students did an amazing modelling job and lots of lovely purchases 
were made! A special mention must go to Helen Ward-Jackson, who did much of the organisation. 
 
The event raised a grand total of £666.50 to go towards Upper Formal trips and activities. We enjoyed it 
so much that we’re thinking of doing it again in the Spring – look out for details. 
 
We also want to extend our gratitude to these local companies for donating to our raffle: Hunters of 
Helmsley, Jackie Pickering, Marshall Slingsby Advanced Composites and Helmsley Book Shop. 



   
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Christmas came early this year for  
Mr Western’s class who were lucky 

enough to visit Neverland at  
Castle Howard. 

 
The class saw some beautifully, 

magical displays, no children were lost 
and they escaped the crocodile! 



   
 

 

 
 
  

Mr Kaufman’s class did the Cola super 
fountain experiment. 

 

They asked themselves:  
How fast? 
How high? 
How big? 

How much fun?! 



   
 

 

 
 
  

Last Sunday, Jack from Upper Formal, took part in 
his first Remembrance Day Parade, representing the 
Malton and Norton Junior Air Cadets.  
 
The event drew a large, supportive crowd, to watch 
members for the Police Force, Army, RAF, Malton 
Mayor and other local groups place their poppy 
wreath at the Cenotaph.  
 
This was followed by prayers, hymn singing and 
finished off with a march down Yorkersgate. 

Lower Formal wrote some Remembrance Day cards 
to thank those who have given their lives in conflicts 
through the years. 
 
The class visited Kirkdale Church and placed the 
cards there. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
  
College Arts and Crafts 
 
College students have been busy making Christmas cards and 
decorations to sell at Beadlam Grange Christmas fair.   
 
This work counts towards their Open Awards qualifications. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Lower Formal have been doing history lessons and 
enjoyed learning all about the Romans. 
 
This learning was extended to their Expressive Arts 
sessions where the class designed and created 
their own wooden Roman shields and swords.  
 
They came, they saw, they conquered…. 

Children in Need - The Great SPOTacular!  

 

Thank you for the donations we have received. So far, we have raised £73 to help raise 
funds for Children in Need. 
 
 If you still wish to donate, please click here to make the suggested donation of £1. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=11993


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Upper formal have had a busy week 
commemorating remembrance in their food tech 
sessions. 


